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January 2017 
 
Dear Rochester Parents/Caregivers of students in Grades 1-5 
 
Re: Rochester Choir – LBT Chorus 
 

During the first term, we had an amazing turnout for the Rochester Choir. We joined forces with “Lunch Box 
Theatre” and did a wonderful job performing as the “chorus” for the Lunch Box Theatre performances of “The Jungle 
Book”.  We are again planning to run Choir for the second term and we will be performing music from “Aladdin”.   

 
This time, we would encourage ALL Aladdin Cast members to attend Chorus rehearsals, in order to perfect their 

singing parts for the show. There is no cost for joining the CHORUS (however, acting/solo parts will need to pay the 
Lunch Box Theatre fee).  

 
  Mme Forrer and Mrs. Whitfield will rehearse with the students on Friday mornings, from 8:00 – 8:40 am in the 

library. Choir will start on Friday January 6, 2017 at 8am sharp in the library and continue for 8 sessions, until March 3
rd

, 
2017.  There will be NO PRACTICE on February 24

th
, 2017 due to school holidays. 

 
The CHORUS will perform alongside the LBT participants in their performance of “Aladdin ” on Thursday 

March 2
nd

 2017  (1:30 pm) and also on Friday March 3rd at 7:30pm.  Students in the CHORUS are expected to 
attend both performances. Parents are invited to attend the Friday evening show. 

 
If you are willing to have your child participate in this program, please complete the form below and return it to 

Mme Forrer (or the office). We hope to have all permission forms in by the first practice.  
Thank you! 
 
 
__________________________  _______________________________   

Mme Forrer     Mrs. Whitfield   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---- 

January 2017      Rochester Choir - “Aladdin” Chorus 
 
 
I, _____________________________ grant permission for my child ___________________________ in  
 
Division ______ to participate in the Rochester Choir. I understand that my child will be supervised by an adult during  
Friday morning practices (8 – 8:40 am) and that he/she is committed to performing as a Chorus Member at the Lunch Box 
Theatre production of “Aladdin” on Thursday March 2, 2017 at 1:30pm (during class time).  I also acknowledge that my 
child will need to perform on Friday March 3, 2017 in the evening (approx. 6:45 – 8:30pm).  There is no cost to participate 
in the Rochester Choir/Chorus. 
 
___________________________________________   _______________________ 
  Parent Signature      Date 
 
Parent e-mail address:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent phone number: _____________________________________ 
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